

28th November 2017

St Joseph's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



Christmas Fayre

This will take place this Friday 1st Dec from 2pm – 4pm.

Would parents/carers be kind enough to donate chocolates (i.e biscuits, bars/boxes of chocolates or cakes) for the tombola.

<u>Father Christmas will be</u> visiting!

Children will be coming down from their classes as follows.

There will be a range of stalls including gifts that the children have made themselves, a tombola and tuck shop. Hopefully Father Christmas will also be able to find time in his very busy schedule to visit! Children will be visiting the fayre as follows:

Years 3 - 4 2.00 – 2.30pm. **Years 5** - **6** 2.30 - 3.00pm. At 2:00pm - Nursery, **Reception and Key Stage** One (Y1.2) must be accompanied with parents to join the Christmas fayre and you can pick your children up first if in Rec, Year 1 and Year 2. Parents can send children in with money in KS2 to buy items from our gift shops which children have made, other stalls are: - tombola, and a sweet stall (tuck shop).



5MF Class Assembly

On Thursday 30th November at 9.15am in the junior hall Mrs Firth's class 5MF will hold their assembly. Parents are welcome to join us. Assembly is normally on a Wednesday but for this week

only we have had to change it

to Thursday.



<u>Dates for Diaries</u> Friday 1st December

Christmas Fayre – Father Christmas paying a visit!

Tuesday 12th December

Nursery nativity performance at 9.30am for morning children and 2pm for afternoon children. Parents welcome.

Wednesday 13th December

KS1 Nativity 9.30am in the junior hall. Parents welcome. Christmas Colours/Jumpers Day (£1 for our charity CAFOD).

Christmas dinner day.

Thursday 14th December

Reception nativity 9.30am in the junior hall. Parents welcome.

Friday 15th December

Christingle - 2pm Whole school led by Year 6 (In church)

Monday 18th December

Carol concert 1.30pm in the junior hall. Years 3, 4 and 5.

Tuesday 19th December

Whole school Christmas Mass 9.15am (In church).



Christmas Card competition

St. Bede's and St. Joseph's school have invited us to take part in their Christmas card competition. The winner of the competition will win a prize of £20 and the winning entry will be put on St. Bede's and St. Joseph's website and newsletter. If you are interested in entering the competition you must create your art work and hand in to your class teacher no later than this Friday 1st **December**. On the back of your art work you must write the following details: Name: Class & year group: School: St. Joseph's Catholic



Primary School Bradford.

Clubs After School Clubs

There is no Book Club or Karate Club this Friday due to the Christmas Fayre. Karate Club will offer this session on Friday 15th December instead.



The Sunday Gospel through School on Wednesda
Wednesday Word

The Wednesday Word will follow tomorrow.